

I. Multiple choice

- The limestone formation of Thien Duong Cave is more _____ than that of Phong Nha Cave.
a. spectacular b. probable c. geological d. sight-seeing
- During Perfume Pagoda festival, a large number of _____ flock to the pagoda to pray for happiness and prosperity in the coming year.
a. spectators b. passengers c. pilgrims d. travellers
- In the 17th century, the Viet people _____ the temple tower, calling it Thien Y Thanh Mau Tower.
a. put on b. looked for c. got into d. took over
- The police caught the thief _____ the corner of Cascade and Plum Streets.
a. under b. at c. on d. in
- He suggests _____ that they should adopt a different way of bringing up their children.
a. parents b. for parents c. toward parents d. to parents
- If there is a mechanical problem, we suggest _____ the manufacturer directly.
a. contact b. to contact c. contacting d. to contacting
- It is _____ that the best time to visit Hanoi is September.
a. believed b. worth c. rumored d. wondered
- It _____ that Po Nagar Cham Towers were built in the 8th century.
a. considered b. was considered c. has considered d. considers
- I suggest you _____ Ha Long Bay. It's very picturesque.
a. to visit b. visiting c. visited d. should visit
- A: You really must go to Hoi An to enjoy the full moon at Mid-autumn Festival.
B: _____.
a. Yes, that's what I've heard. b. Do you really know about it?
c. Yes, I won't go there. d. No, thank you.

II. Verb forms

- At 6 o'clock this morning, we _____ (travel) to the airport.
- Too many office buildings _____ (build) in the city over the last ten years.
- It _____ (report) that many buildings had been damaged by the fire.
- I suggested to Mike that we _____ (go) out for a meal with his colleagues.
- Mary wishes she _____ (take) part in the festival at Perfume Pagoda.
- It _____ (expect) that we will have more than a dozen guests this evening.
- Acupuncture (thuật châm cứu) _____ (discover) by the Chinese thousands of years ago.
- He said he _____ (see) my family the following day.

III. Noun forms

- There is a growing _____ that Vietnam creates its own identity with numerous natural wonders.
(recognize)
- We spent years learning about the complex _____ structure of the region. (geology)
 - It was a pretty town with a _____ harbor and well-preserved buildings. (picture)

4. Beijing announced that it would speed up construction of a subsidiary _____ center.
(administration)

IV. Read

Located in DuyXuyen district, Quang Nam province, about 69km from Da Nang City and 20km from TraKieu ancient capital, My Son Sanctuary is the complex of numerous Champa tower-temples in a valley roughly two kilometers wide, surrounded by two mountain ranges. This used to be a site of religious ceremony for kings of the ruling dynasties of Champa, as well as a burial place for Cham royalty and national heroes.

My Son Sanctuary is regarded as one of the main religious centers of Hinduism in Southeast Asia and is the foremost heritage site of this nature in Vietnam. Notably, among 225 Cham vestiges that are founded in Vietnam, My Son possesses 71 monuments and 32 epitaphs, the content of which is still being studied. My Son Sanctuary is often compared with other historical temple complexes in Southeast Asia, such as Borobudur of Java in Indonesia, Angkor Wat in Cambodia, Bagan of Myanmar or Ayutthaya in Thailand.

My Son Sanctuary was honored as one of the UNESCO World Heritage Sites at the 23rd session of the World Heritage Committee in 1999. Based on architectural remains, My Son perhaps began construction in 4th century. It is perhaps the longest inhabited archaeological site in Indochina. Although time and wars have turned numerous tower-temples into ruins, sculptural artifacts and architectural remains still reflected golden age of Cham fine arts history. These masterpieces have marked flourishing periods of Champa culture and architecture as well as in Southeast Asia.

Answer the following questions.

1. How far is it from Da Nang to My Son Sanctuary?

2. What did My Son use to be?

3. How many Cham vestiges are there in My Son?

4. When was My Son recognized as a World Heritage Site by UNESCO?

V. Write

1. It's pity she doesn't share memories of her trip with me. (WISH)
I _____
2. Shall we surf the net for the location of NinhBinh Province? (SUGGEST)
I _____
3. People hope that cable cars construction to Son Doong Cave will be stopped. (IS)
It _____
4. "When are you going to submit your research paper?" my teacher asked me. (WAS)
My teacher _____
5. When you come inside you should remove your coat and hat. (TAKE)
When _____